NAVARRO COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT
NO.1
NOTICE OF THE BUDGET WORKSHOP

In compliance with the provisions of Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given of the
Budget Workshop of the Board of Emergency Service Commissioners of Navarro County Emergency
Services District #1, to be held at Powell State Bank, 100 Carr Street, Powell, Texas, at 4:00 p.m. August 14,
2017.

The following agenda items will be discussed, considered and action taken as appropriate:

1 Call to order and establish quorum

2 Discuss and Possible Action on the 2018-2019 Budget
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